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Weekly Attendance 

Fry Class - 94.38% 
Nelson Class - 96.82% 
Carter Class - 98.26% 
Cavell Class - 96.36% 
 
Congratulations to Carter Class for 
having the best attendance figures this 
week. 
 
 

Residential Trip Years 5 & 6 

 
There will be a zoom meeting on 
Tuesday 6th June at 6pm with parents to 
give you more details about the Eaton 
Vale Residential trip in July.  A link will 
be sent nearer to this date. 
 

Uniform 

Children should not be wearing 
jewellery to school, except for stud 
earrings.  There should also be no nail 
varnish or false nails. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

1st May – Bank Holiday 
3rd May – Carter Class trip to Banham Zoo 
4th May – Kings Coronation Tea Party 12.30pm – 2pm Parents are welcome 
5th May – Class photos 
8th May – Bank Holiday 
9th May – Year 6 SATS 
28th May – 2nd June – Half term 
6th June – Year 5/6 Residential Zoom Meeting 6.00pm 
20th June – Nelson Class trip to Banham Zoo 
21st June – Fry Class trip to Church Farm 
29th June Caston Sports Day (Weather Permitting) 
3rd – 5th – Year 5/6 Residential Trip 
6th July – Reserve Sports Day 
21st July – Last day of Summer Term 

 

Scabies 

 
You may already be aware through the news that cases of scabies 
are on the rise in the county. 
 
Attached to the Newsletter is an information sheet for you to read. 
 
More guidance can be found on the NHS 
website  https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/scabies/ 
 

SATS Week – 9th – 12th May 

 
We will be holding a breakfast club on this week for Year 6 pupils 
from 8.30am which pupils are welcome to attend.   
If they do not wish to attend please ensure that your child arrives in 
school on time. 
If your child is absent through illness please let us know as soon as 
possible although we would prefer for there to be no absences in 
this week if at all possible. 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/scabies/
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Reading 

Children should be reading at home at least 
3 times per week and recording this in their 
reading record book 
 
This is an important part of their learning 
which you can help with. 
 
 

Celebrating Pupil Success 

We want to celebrate some of the work 
our pupils have created. 
 
We have a story from Abbie in Nelson 
Class 
 
The wonderful work from Abbie is 
attached with this newsletter. 
 

Kings Coronation Street Party 

 
Our Kings Coronation Street Party will be held on Thursday 4th May.   
Parents and/or Grandparents to arrive for 12.30 and the event will 
finish at 2pm. Parents will be permitted to take their children home 
at 2pm.  If you are unable to join us but would like to collect your 
child at 2pm please let the office know. 
 
If you have not already told us that you will be joining us please let 
the office know by 3pm on Tuesday 2nd May so we can arrange 
seating for everyone.  Please remember to bring your picnic.  It is 
now too late to order lunches for both adults and children through 
the school kitchen for this event.  Thank you to everyone who has 
ordered. 
 
Children can wear Red, White and Blue clothing. 
 
The Friends will be organising fete stalls, if anyone would like to 
volunteer to help run these it would be appreciated.  There will also 
be a bucket for donations for the Friends on the day. 
 
We will be running a crown making competition.  Children to make a 
crown at home and bring it in on the day of the street party.  
 
 

Open Morning 

Caston C of E Primary Academy will be holding an open morning for 
prospective new parents on Wednesday 24th May.  See flyer attached 
 
We have school places available in most year groups and for our Reception 
Class commencing in September. 
 
If you know anyone looking for a school place please let them know. 

 


